
28th June 2024 

PAYROLL MEETING 

Next Monday 1st of July we will meet in person in Barcelona with the Payroll team to carry out 
some changes in the payroll to make it easier for everyone to understand.  

We will give you more information at the end of the meeting. 

NUMBER OF SBYS  

Yesterda, in our monthly meeting with the company , we again emphasised the high number 
of sby in the Spanish bases. We showed them our concern about the high number and the 
current situation in the temporary bases as well as in Barcelona for the winter season. Due to 
the high number of sby in all Spanish bases, we highlighted the need to establish an 
additional payment when the number of sby is higher than the acceptable average. Following 
the payment model already established in France, where an additional payment is generated 
from the sixth sby onwards. Valeria assured that they are reviewing the situation in all Spanish 
bases and will be able to provide more information once they have all the data. 

TRANSFER LISTS 

Once the transfer lists for next year have been finalised, they are being reviewed and the final 
transfer lists will be available soon. 

CURRENCY OF THE REVENUE TARGETS 

As we have been telling you in the last few days, in the meeting that took place in Alicante with 
Angela Mullen and Valeria Cerri, it was confirmed that the currency used in the Spanish bases 
will be euros. The targets in the crew brief are in the local currency, euros. So you should take 
this into account immediately. 

Wishing you a good weekend! 

SITCPLA Reps


